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Hello Key Clubbers,
sorry for being partly
absent, | was away at a
summer program but,
now | am back and ready
to tackle this year head
on. Soon we will be
recruiting new members,
paying dues, and
starting a new year of
service and | will begin
to schedule meetings.

| hope you're ready for a
busy year ahead. | want
to push and encourage
for more club
participation in district
events as well as
interconnected club
relations across the
division and | will be
here every step of the
way to ensure that we
make progress.

Sehool

Part of the new year is a new board
for some of you and part of my job
is to train officers. For some of you,
you have been doing your jobs for a
long time so this isn't for you just to
sit through but also give input into.
| will be conducting this soon, no
later than the end of September.
More information to come with this
as well.



FALL RALLY

Bring your club to
Dollywood for a day and
start the year off great
with enthusiasm!!!

TIME: Park Hours: 10 AM -9 PM
Rally: 11 AM

FUTURE
DCM

Now that we are starting the
year we will soon have a
Divisional Council Meeting
where all club officers across
the division come together and
discuss future plans for the
year while also

completing service. More to
come about this in the future.

WHERE: Pigeon Forge, Tennessee
WHEN: Saturday, October 20, 2018
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Contact Me!!
Cell: (502) 718-3238

Email: kaden@ktkey.org




